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David K. Dech, Planning Director/Solid Waste Coordinator
Warren County Planning Department

Wayne Dumont, Jr. Administration Building

165 County Road 519, South

Belvidere, NJ 07823-1949

- Dear Mr. Dech:

The Department of Environmental Protection’s Division of Solid and Hazardous Waste is in
receipt of a proposed amendment to the Warren County District Solid Waste Management Plan
(County Plan) dated June 18, 2019. This amendment to the County Plan proposes County Plan
inclusion of the recorifiguration and consolidation of the block and lots designated as the Warren
County District Landfill located in the Township of White. Specifically, the blocks and lots
included in the County Plan are proposed to be modified from Block 32, Lots 12, 13, 14, 15.01,
17,18 & 22; Block 34, Lots 17, 18, 18.01, 18.02 and Block 42, Lot 7 to Block 32, Lot 12.

Pursuant to N.JLA.C. 7:26-6.11(b)5, the modification of an existing facility, including the
reconfiguration and consolidation of blocks and lots, can be accomplished via an administrative
action. Therefore, the County Plan inclusion of the reconfigured and consolidated block and lots
of the Warren County District Landfill is hereby approved as an administrative action pursuant to .

NJ.A.C. 7:26-6.11(1).

If you have.any questions relative to this matter, please contact Dawn Slawsky of my staff at (609)
292-4393 or by e-mail at dawn. slawsky@dep nj.gov.

Slncerely,

Edward A. Nieliwocki, Contract Administrator 3
Bureau of Planning and Licensing
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